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Nick  Sanders, Principal Consultant of Apogee Consulting, Inc., is pleased  and honored to once
again present at an upcoming educational seminar  jointly sponsored by the San Diego
Chapters of the National Contract  Management Association (NCMA) and the Association of
Government  Accountants (AGA).

  

On  Wednesday, October 19, 2015, Nick will be leading a discussion  entitled “Properly 
Categorizing Your Suppliers—It Matters! Subcontractors, Temps,  Consultants, and Other
Suppliers ”.  This
is a seemingly trivial topic but one that is surprisingly  difficult to get right; and one that has
unpleasant consequences if  you get it wrong. We’ll spend three hours on the topic, and we 
probably won’t have time to discuss all of its ramifications.

  

Location:  Four Points by Sheraton Hotel, San Diego, CA

  

Cost:  $60 for NCMA/AGA members, $80 for non-members

  

Register  online at www.ncmasd.org

  

(Registration  deadline is October 14th.)
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